
Saint Frances Cabrini Parish

Pastor: 
Rev. Joe Galang 
revpastor2019@sfcabrini.org

Parochial Vicar: 
Rev. Gabriel Lee  
frlee@sfcabrini.org

Assisting Clergy:
Rev. Paul Soukup, S.J. 
Fr. Dan Urcia

Mass Schedule
Monday – Friday: 	 
8:30 am

First Friday Mass: 	 
7:00 pm

Saturday:  
8:30 am  
5:00 pm (Vigil Mass)  
6:45 pm (Vietnamese Mass)

Sunday:  
�8:00 am  
9:30 am 
11:30 am 
1:00 pm (Assyrian Mass)  
5:30 pm

Reconciliation (Confession)
Saturday: 3:30 – 4:30 pm
or by appointment. Please  
contact the priest directly.

Infant Baptism
Please visit the Parish Office for 
the forms needed to register  
for the Sacrament of Baptism.

Marriage
Couples must contact the  
priest they wish to witness the  
sacrament at least six months  
prior to the proposed date of  
the wedding.

Saint Frances Cabrini Parish
15333 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124 

Parish Office Phone: 408-879-1122 
Emergency Phone/anointing: 
408-912-0440  
www.sfcabrini.org
E-mail: parish_office@sfcabrini.org

“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.” ~ Philippians 4:13

Our Mission: Worship God • Love Others • Make Disciples • Educate the Young

Saint Frances Cabrini School 
15325 Woodard Rd. San Jose, CA 95124

School Office Phone: 408-377-6545  
www.sfcschool.org

twitter.com/sfc_sj, or  
Instagram @sfcschool_sj

	 Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 	 November 10th, 2019



Mass Intentions
November 9th to November 17th
Sat.	 11/9	 8:30 am	 All Souls - GL 
		  5:00 pm	 Wayne Olsen - DU

Sun.	 11/10	 8:00 am 	 All Souls - GL 
		  9:30 am	 People of the Parish - GL 
		  11:30 am	 ICF, Living and Deceased - PS 
		  1:00 pm	 Assyrian Mass - GL 
		  5:30 pm	 Lucena Sajonia † - GL

Mon.	11/11	 8:30 am	 Helen Ross, Spec. Int. - GL

Tue.	 11/12	 8:30 am	 Jim Tkach - GL

Wed.	11/13	 8:30 am	 Edelle Arce - GL

Thu.	 11/14	 8:30 am	 Gloria Flores - GL

Fri.	 11/15	 8:30 am	 The Pettitt Family, In Thanksgiving - GL

Sat.	 11/16	 8:30 am	 Bill Diaz † - GL 
		  5:00 pm	 Maryjean Sack † - JG

Sun.	 11/17	 8:00 am 	 Alice Bonvechio, Spec. Int. - GL 
		  9:30 am	 People of the Parish - JG/OC 
		  11:30 am	 Michael Ortore † - GL 
		  1:00 pm	 Assyrian Mass - JG 
		  5:30 pm	 Milagros Andal † - DU

“�My steps have been steadfast in your paths, my feet have not faltered. 
I call upon you, for you will answer me, O God.”— Psalm 17: 5‑6a

Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time — 	 November 10th, 2019

JG =	 Fr. Joe Galang	 GL =	 Fr. Gabriel Lee 
PS =	 Fr. Paul Soukup	 DU =	 Fr. Dan Urcia 
OC =	 Most Rev. Oscar Cantú	 LM =	 Lay Minister

The Evangelization Committee of SFC presents:

a Monthly Speaker Series
designed to educate the Catholic Faithful.
Our speaker for November will be:

our very own 
Father PAul Soukup, S.J.

Wednesday, November 20th

He will be speaking about   
Advent: Preparation for the Birth of Jesus

Join us for a rosary for the country at 6:30 pm,  
followed by his talk at 7:00 pm, concluded with a reception  

at 8:15 pm on the church plaza.
Hot cider & pumpkin pie with whipped cream  

will be served.

2019 SFC Holiday Food and Toy Drive
For over 30 years, the community of St. Frances Cabrini has 
sponsored the Holiday Food and Toy Drive, to support those 
less fortunate in our community. For the past decade, this event 
has been sponsored by the SFC Men’s Club, Italian Catholic 
Federation Br. 191, and the Mexican Catholic Organization. 
We ask you to join us in supporting this annual cause.

The date for the Thanksgiving distribution will be Sat., Nov. 
23rd. The  Christmas distribution will be on Sat., Dec. 14th.

We will not only be assisting those in the Cambrian Park area, 
but also the communities of Christ the King Parish in central 
San Jose, and Star of the Sea Parish in Alviso. It is our goal to 
provide 300 meals for these three communities during  
Thanksgiving and Christmas.

There are three ways you can support this ministry: 
Financially: If you want to make a financial donation, please 
make checks payable to “SFC Men’s Club,” and make a nota-
tion on the check or envelope that this is for the “Holiday Food 
Drive.” Please forward checks to the parish office. There is no 
overhead for this event, so every cent goes to those in need.

Volunteering: We love to have volunteers come the day of the 
distribution. We meet in the SFC gym around 7:30 am, sort 
the food, box it, and begin distribution by 9:30 am. We usually 
finish up around 11:30 to noon.

Food items: We attempt to provide a turkey or ham to all 300 
recipients, as well as a box of food which includes as many 
staples as possible. Needed items are: tuna, peanut butter, jelly, 
pasta, pasta sauce, mac and cheese, soup, canned fruit, canned 
vegetables, cereal, packaged mashed potatoes, gravy, packaged 
rice/noodles, canned or packaged beans, turkeys, and hams. 
We would appreciate turkeys and hams being donated the 
day of the distributions due to limited storage in our freezers 
and refrigerators. Boxes will be placed in the vestibule of the 
church for your donations.

Additionally we do take donations of used clothing. Due to 
limited storage space, we ask that used clothing be brought the 
day of the distribution. We will not be taking used items or used toys, 
only used clothing this year.

If you need to get turkeys, hams or used clothing to us prior  
to the distribution date, or if you have any questions or need  
additional information, please contact John Dahl at  
408-807-5756, or jkdassociates@gmail.com.

Pick Up Your Raffle Items
All SFC Fiesta raffle and silent auction winners have been 
contacted. The parish office has more than a few items that 
need to be picked up. Please call the parish office at  
408-879-1122 or come in between the hours of 9:00 am to  
12 noon or 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm to pickup your winnings.  
We can only accept cash or check. No credit cards.



	 Let Us Pray…
Let us pray for the people  

in our parish community who are 
homebound, sick, recovering, or  
are confined to rest homes, that Jesus 
be their strength and comfort. 

This week we especially pray for  
Janet Garcia, Jonathan Canales,  
Amelita Cu, Norb Heinen,  
Maria Daldorf, Frankie Such,  
Alice Bonvechio, Joan Kolakowski, 
Sam Ajam, Jeanne Lang,  
Sue Coffaro, David Arena,  
Barry LeMay, Marco Cianfichi,  
DeAnna Snow, Marc O’Toole,  
Julie Wright, and William Bebla.

Please keep them and their families 
in your prayers. Names are placed for 
eight weeks. To place a name on this 
list or if you see that you or a loved 
ones’ name has been taken off and 
would like it placed back in “Let Us 
Pray” again, please contact Sue at  
408-879-1130. We welcome you to 
write the names in the Book of the 
Sick, next to Mary’s Shrine.

The Rosary is recited daily following the 8:30 am Mass and on Tuesday evenings at 4:00 pm

Mon.	11/11	 6:00 pm	 Men’s Club	 EH

Tue.	 11/12	 10:45 am	 Women’s Bible Study	 PC/LR 
		  7:00 pm	 RCIA	 PC/LR

Wed.	11/13	 5:00 pm	 Religious Ed.	 School 
		  7:00 pm	 Alpha	 PC/DR

Thu.	 11/14	 10:00 am	 Prayer Shawl Ministry	 PC/LR 
	 	 7:00 pm	 Bible Study	 PC/LR

Fri.	 11/15	 5:00 pm	 BINGO (doors open at 4:00 pm)

Sat.	 11/16	 6:30 pm	 Date Night	 PC

Sun.	 11/17	 9:30 am 	 Fr. Joe’s Installation Mass & Reception	 Church/EH 
		  6:30 pm	 High School Youth Group	 PC/DR

Altar Society:		 November 15 - 16 - Shirley Corbari, Linda Hellett

This Week at Cabrini —  
November 11th – November 17th, 2019

PC =	Parish Center	 LR =	Parish Ctr. Living Room 	 DR =	Parish Ctr. Dining Room
EH =	Essig Hall	 KH =	Kelley Hall

Installation Mass for Fr. Joe  
on Nov. 17th
St. Frances Cabrini Parish invites you to 
share in the celebration of the Eucharist, 
during which Most Reverend Oscar Cantú 
will preside at the installation of Rev. Joe 
Galang as our new pastor on Sunday,  
November 17th, 2019 at the 9:30 am Mass. 
A reception will follow in Essig Hall.

Weekly Collection
	 11/3/19	 Year-to-Date
Actual	 $9,380	 $168,974
Budgeted	 $11,668	 $210,024

		�  Deficit/$41,050

SFC School		  $1,005 
All Saints Day		  $1,682 
All Souls Day		  $1,630

Thank you for your kind generosity 
& support for St. Frances Cabrini.

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – noon & 1:00 pm – 4:00 pm 
The parish office will be closed on Mon., November 11th for Veterans Day.

Online Giving with Faith Direct
Now that the holidays are approaching 
and we get so busy with our lives. Faith 
Direct makes it easier than ever for you 
to manage your online contributions 
and will save our church time and  
money. Please visit our parish website, 
click the “Donate Online” icon link at 
the bottom right of the screen, and log 
into your online giving account. Please 
let Sue Butler know if you would like  
to stop getting the regular Sunday  
envelopes mailed to you.

Members For Our Altar Society 
Ministry Are Needed
We are in need of some more people to 
be a member of our parish Altar Society. 
The Altar Society helps to keep our church 
clean and welcoming. We ask volunteers 
to help clean our church a couple times a 
year which takes about an hour and a half. 
Responsibilites are some dusting, cleaning 
the holy water fonts, replacing used  
candles, and caring for our flowers. 

You can see more about the Altar Society 
on our web site: sfcabrini.org. Pray about it,  
and if you are interested, please call Shirley 
Corbari at 408-559 6302, and she can  
answer any questions that you may have.

CaCMC is Coming Soon
Santa Clara Faith Formation Conference 
is now the California Catholic Ministry 
Conference (CaCMC.)

Why the name change? Our long-time 
Bay Area conference is now more than 
a catechetical conference. Attendees are 
coming from all across California. And, 
this year, the conference will be held Dec. 
5 – 7th at the San Jose Convention Center. 
In addition to catechetical formation, the 
conference is also focusing on social  
justice, liturgy, and leadership develop-
ment. Region XI liturgy directors are  
leading a liturgical track, and liturgical 
publishers and artists are joining us for 
liturgical formation. Clergy formation 
is now a key part of the conference this 
year— focusing on preaching and  
presiding with clergy formators being  
contacted across Region XI. 

Check out our new website at  
www.CaCMC.net for all the latest  
on over 120 workshops, 80 speakers,  
sponsors, and prayer opportunities.  
E-mail CaCMC@dsj.org for information. 
On-site registration will on be available  
for cash, check, or credit card.

We look forward to seeing you at #CaCMC!

Honoring
All Who Served

H  H  H  H  H 

Thank you 
veterans



Bulletin Submission Due Dates 
To ensure publication, e-mail your submissions to sfcbulletin@gmail.com 7 – 10 business days prior 
to the Sunday you wish to see your request or event in the bulletin. All requests for announcements 
should have prior approval from the Pastor.

Religious Education News 
By �Joan Schenck, DRE • jschenck@sfcschool.org

Save these November dates to attend  
classes: Wednesdays Nov. 13th and 20th.  
No classes on Wed. November 27th—  
Happy Thanksgiving!

Classes are in full swing and students go 
directly to class. A reminder that students 
cannot be in the classroom until the 
teacher arrives. Classes begin at 5:00 pm 
and go until 6:15 pm, please try your  
best to be on time and not miss your  
child’s class. 

Please note that there will be no CLOW 
on November 17th due to the installation 
Mass for Fr. Joe. 

Youth Ministry Update 
By Kurt Martin • kmartin@sfcabrini.org

Check out our upcoming schedule for 
Youth Ministry:

Sunday, November 10th - 
Middle School Youth Group

Sunday, November 17th -  
High School Youth Group

Sunday, November 24th - 
Middle School Youth Group

Sunday, December 8th -  
Middle School Christmas Party

Sunday, December 15th -  
High School Christmas Party

Check out 
SFC on  
Facebook.

Security Procedures at SFC
To ensure the safety and security of  
St. Frances Cabrini Parish, SFC School,  
and all who come to our campus, we 
invite you to take note of the following 
precautions:

•	� If you see something on the property 
that needs attention or is damaged, 
please let us know through mainte-
nance forms in the church vestibule, 
parish office, and Kelley Hall. Please 
fill out the form and bring it to the 
parish office.

•	� If you notice any suspicious  
activities, call 911 to report  
or call the parish office.

•	� The church doors will open for the 
Daily Mass around 7:30 am and will  
be closed at 6:00 pm.

•	� The Adoration Chapel will be opened 
after Daily Mass and will be closed at 
6:00 pm. Every Sunday in observance 
of the Lord’s Day, the Adoration Chap-
el will be closed from 4:30 pm Saturday 
until Monday after the Daily Mass.

We apologize for any inconvenience  
that these may cause. Thank you for  
your cooperation and God Bless.

Save the Date: Simbang Gabi
The Filipino American (FilAm) Group’s 
annual Simbang Gabi will be December 
16th, 17th, and 18th, at 7:00 pm. A pot-
luck reception will follow after each Mass.

November Date Night:  
Blessed Are You
Married and engaged couples, please 
check out our next Date Night on Sat., 
November 16th, 6:30 – 8:30 pm in the  
St. Frances Cabrini Church Parish 
Center. Whether you’ve attended before 
or not, join us as we continue the series 
“The Beatitudes: A Couple’s Path to 
Greater Joy.” This month we’ll be look-
ing at “Blessed are the peacemakers…”  
Marriage is a three-legged race —  
it requires teamwork!

Please bring an appetizer, dessert or 
beverage to share. Free babysitting with 
RSVP by Wednesday, Nov 13th. Contact 
Chris and Ann Aguilar at aguilarbus@
yahoo.com or 408-356-7642.

Celebration of Veterans at SFC
On the evening of October 26th in SFC 
Essig Hall, the 6th annual Pasta Dinner and 
celebration for Veterans was held. This year 
was the 15th anniversary of the South Bay 
Blue Star Moms, CA4 and it was celebrated 
with founding and current mothers. We were 
fortunate to have the US Marines Jr. ROTC 
from Del Mar High School kick off with 
performance with the color guard by Gy Sgt. 
Mobeley. The highlight of the evening was 
the awarding of five more “Quilts of Valor”  
to five deserving veterans from the South  
Bay Blue Star Moms “Sewing Stars” chapter. 

“Quilts of Valor” are handmade and are 
stitched with love, respect, and gratitude. 
They are presented to active duty and to 
veterans who have served our country with 
appreciation that unequivocally says, “Thank 
you for your service, sacrifice and valor.”

Presented to: 
Joe Roulin, US Army was the head chef  
in Austria serving the Troops during the  
Korean War in 1951 – 1953.

Ernie Bayuga, Navy pilot in a combat plane 
who flew missions during the Vietnam era in 
1958 to 1962.

Tom Howden, US Air Force, flying planes 
during the Vietnam conflict era.

Carlo Pedron, Captain in the US Air Force, 
flying combat missions during the Vietnam 
era from 1958 to 1963.

Steven Salciccia, US Army during the  
Vietnam era, Staff Sgt. in Artillery.

We celebrated veterans from all over Silicon 
Valley. Some of our SFC veterans include: 
Mike Livingston, Audrey Schenck,  
Bill Billings, Fr. Michael Hendrickson,  
Fr. Joe Galang, James Lizana, Rich Salciccia, 
Dan Hinz, Ronda Clark, Gary Clark,  
Chris Schenck, and James Sawaya.

We want to wish all who signed on the dotted 
line and served a “Happy Veterans Day!”

A huge “Thank You” goes out to our  
current active duty personnel: Navy Captain 
Brendan Hinz, Army PFC Ryan Clark, and 
Army Sgt. Michael Marcello. Please send any 
names to me in the parish office. 

Sincerely,  
Mrs. Schenck, Proud MoM  
and BSM VP of Veteran Resources.

Check out Formed.org  
Compliments of SFC
Watch fantastic Catholic movies and videos, 
children’s cartoons, books, audio talks, and 
learn about the lives of the Saints.

Go to formed.org, click on “I belong to a 
parish/organization” and find your church by 
typing “St. Frances Cabrini San Jose, CA”, add 
your name and e-mail, and you will be set! 
As a gift from St. Frances Cabrini Church, 
there is absolutely no cost to you!

Diving into the beauty of the Faith has  
never been easier: at home, on the go,  
or from any internet-connected device. 
There is something for every member  
of the family to help them grow closer  
to Christ and His Church.



Parish Ministries and Contacts

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES
Altar Servers

Joan Schenck......................................................jschenck@sfcschool.org
Altar society

Shirley Corbari ................................................... corbari@sbcglobal.net
Church Environment

Fr. Joe Galang............................................revpastor2019@sfcabrini.org
Eucharistic Ministers

Joan Schenck......................................................jschenck@sfcschool.org
Evangelization Committee

Barry LeMay..................................................................... (408) 379-6517
Home Ministries

Grace Rivero..................................................................... (408) 265-1380
Lectors

Edith Gallant.................................................................... (408) 371-9629
Liturgy Committee

Parish Office..................................................................... (408) 879-1122
Ushers

James Sawaya................................................... sawaya24@sbcglobal.net

SPIRITUAL ENRICHMENT
Adoration Chapel

Barry and Charlotte LeMay........................................... (408) 379-6517
Alpha

Alicia Morales.................................................................. (408) 857-0523
Cursillo

Cathy Campbell............................................................... (408) 313-1128
Alicia Morales.................................................................. (408) 857-0523

Marriage Enrichment / Date Night
Chris & Ann Aguilar....................................................... (408) 356-7642

Respect Life
Anthony and Joann Allegretti........................................ (408) 472-5169

Rite Of Christian Initation of Adults (RCIA)
Tim Van Overen......................................................... rcia@sfcabrini.org

Religious Education & Youth Ministry
Joan Schenck .....................................................jschenck@sfcschool.org

Youth Ministry Coordinator
Kurt Martin..............kmartin@sfcabrini.org................. (669) 245-5502

Scripture Study
Charlotte and Barry LeMay........................................... (408) 379-6517

Cabrini Young Adults
Kelsey Ballard......................................cabriniyoungadults@gmail.com

PARISH LIFE
Assyrian Catholic Community

Doris Bebla ...................................................................... (408) 315-6608
Bingo

Joe Roulin......................................................................... (408) 266-6982
Building Committee

Domenic Onorato........................................................... (408) 219-4085
Bulletin Editor

Melissa Shafer..................................................... sfcbulletin@gmail.com
Fiesta

Mike Livingston...........................................mlivingston@sfcschool.org
Filipino American (FilAm) Group

Maria Sarmiento.............................................................. (408) 281-2407
Greeters

James Sawaya................................................... sawaya24@sbcglobal.net
Icf Bocce Ball

Camille Orlando......camille.orlando@yahoo.com...... (408) 559-0688
Italian Catholic Federation

Jim Jones................... jim@custompad.com................... (408) 210-5541
Knights Of Columbus

Pat Cougill........................................................................ (408) 448-5088
Ladies League

Linnea Sheehy..........................................SFCLadiesleague@gmail.com
Men’s Club

Anthony Perez..................................................... anthonyp@xilinx.com
Mexican Catholic Organization

Darla Leis.......................................................................... (408) 784-6644
Prayer Shawl Ministry, Intecessory Prayer Group

Rebecca Valverde............................................................. (408) 723-1030
St. Vincent de Paul

Steve Catching............. sfcsvdp@gmail.com............... (408) 412-1926

PARISH ADMINISTRATION
Finance Council

Sean Cook........................................................................ (408) 879-1122
Parish Council

Sam Nickolas.................................................................... (408) 666-0410
Receptionist – Facilities Coordinator

Jean O’Connell................................................................. (408) 879-1122
Secretary

Sue Butler......................................................................... (408) 879-1130
Wedding Ceremony Coordinator

Jennifer Donnelly............................................................ (408) 620-1269

SFC SCHOOL
Principal

Jane Daigle................ext.3003......................................... (408) 377-6545
Vice Principal

Ronda Clark.............ext.3058......................................... (408) 377-6545
Vice Principal

John Bennett............ext.3051......................................... (408) 377-6545
Office Manager

Max Burd..................ext.3004......................................... (408) 377-6545
Communications/Activities Director

Nikki Dickey............ext.3038......................................... (408) 377-6545
Development Director

Blanche Khoshaba...ext.3046......................................... (408) 377-6545
Parent Teacher Group

Debbie Casey................................................................... (408) 209-9297
School Advisory Council

Tim Nguyen..................................................................... (408) 377-6545

Join us @ St. Frances Cabrini Parish!

Name:_________________________________________________

Address:_ _____________________________________________

City:_________________________  State:_____ Zip:_ _________

E-mail:________________________________________________  

Home Phone:__________________ Cell:___________________

CHECK BOX IF UPDATING CONTACT INFORMATION:

It’s easy to register and stay up-to-date at SFC!  
Fill in the information and drop this form into the collection 
basket. If needed, a registration form will be mailed to you.


